Subject:  Taking The Michael

From: "Tony" <Tony@JAHTruth.net>
Date: Wed, May 17, 2017 12:11 am
To:  james@bishopjamesjones.com

Cc.  JAH@JAHTruth.net (less)
archbishop.liverpool@rcaolp.co.uk
bishopslodge@liverpool.anglican.org
dean@liverpoolcathedral.org.uk

Priority: Normal
Dear Bishop Jones,
Good evening and good wishes to you.

The latest JAHTALK article, as published only yesterday, was written
specifically for the well-known barrister Michael Mansfield QC, whom you will be
well aware represented some of the families at the Hillsborough Inquests. We
thought the article, with its fourteen questions addressed directly to Michael,
may be of some considerable interest and relevance to your ongoing work too,
both with respect to Hillsborough, and also with respect to your role within the
Anglican Church. If nothing else, I urge you to reflect on the same fourteen
questions.

If you decide to view the article, and sincerely, | hope you will, then you will
see that it further highlights the work of JAH, and it also touches

strategically on what is happening to the long-suffering families, who like many
others, continue to experience further injustice at the hands of the

police-state UK.

Taking The Michael
http:/jahtalk.thefarrellreport.net/taking-the-michael/

| wish to take this opportunity to remind you that Crown Prince Michael, JAH, or
perhaps in more familiar terms to you, Christ in His Second Coming, has already
offered to help you and all the families. In my last email to you, dated 26th

April 2017, | signposted to you The White Stone of Revelation 2:17. That was for
your benefit, not mine. If you have followed the advice and if you have

actually read The Way home or face The Fire, then all you personally need to do
now is ask JAH for help. He wants to meet with you.
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If you have not yet read The Way home or face The Fire, for whatever reason,
then | would urge you to do so.

The Way home or face The Fire - http://thewayhomeorfacethefire.net/

Since | started to write in an attempt to help you, | have also written politely
to Pete Wilcox, Paul Bayes and Malcolm McMahon.

Pete Wilcox -
http://jahtalk.thefarrellreport.net/wp-content/uploads/2017/04/TF-PW-25-04-17.pdf

Paul Bayes -
http:/jahtalk.thefarrellreport.net/wp-content/uploads/2017/04/TT-PB-27-04-17.pdf

Malcolm McMahon -
http://jahtalk.thefarrellreport.net/wp-content/uploads/2017/04/TF-MM-29-04-17.pdf

Disappointingly, so far at least, not one of them have shown me so much as the
courtesy of any kind of reply or acknowledgement. For that reason, | have taken
the decision to copy them into this email, so that perhaps collectively, you can
all consider JAH's kind offer to help the families of the 96 gain true justice

and everlasting peace.

The British Nation as a whole needs to gain true knowledge of its real identity,
which churches of all denominations, have historically purposely helped to hide.

Time is running out for you and your churches to make amends for their repeated
sins throughout the ages. Please take heed of this friendly message.

Peace be within you and upon you.

Tony Farrell
Disciple of JAH
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